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We’d like to share details of an exciting competition you can enter with the opportunity to win some great prizes and have your artwork featured in a public exhibition.

Longridge Young Artist of the Year is open to all pupils in the area, with prizes for every year group. Winners of each category will have their piece professionally framed and exhibited in the Back Room Gallery at the Palace Cinema with the overall winner being crowned Longridge Young Artist of the Year in a gala awards ceremony.

You can enter any of your ongoing school work, or create a new piece – anything goes as long as it was created after schools closed on Friday 23rd March.

Any media can be entered; drawings, paintings, collages, mixed-media, even digital art and photography. Just keep the maximum size to A2.

There is a Facebook group for parents to join with regular tips, tricks, tasks and inspiration from a team of artists, art teachers and creative professionals.

Closing date, how to submit your entries, and details of the exhibition will follow as restrictions are lifted and we start to return to normal.

So, get creative and good luck!

Facebook Group: Longridge Young Artist of the Year
Email: youngartistoftheyear@gmail.com

